Application No:
2024/4098/T

Consultees Name:

CRASH

Received: Comment:

08/10/2024 15:14:18 OBJ

Printed on:  09/10/2024
Response:

CRASH objects to the proposed felling of the pear tree located in the front garden of this property on
Goldhurst Terrace. It is said to have a lean to it but no photographic evidence is provided. It could be
concluded that the application is tied into the desire to remove vegetation from the front garden due to the
recent refusal to convert the front garden to provide off street parking which has now gone to appeal following
Camden's welcome refusal of the parking application. Removing the tree may form part of a wider plan to
hard-surface the front garden.
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